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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

It has been 33 days since 2021 began. Now, the New Year of Cheon Il Guk is coming. We all started the 

new year by writing our resolution on New Year's Eve. I believe you have had a good time re-examine 

the resolutions you have made over the past month. As the New Year of Cheon Il Guk begins, we must 

turn those resolutions into action and make them part of life in 2021. I hope that Heavenly Parents and 

True Parents are proud of you becoming citizens of Cheon Il Guk. 

 

We have received seven visions and goals from our National Headquarters. This Saturday, we will have 

Subregion 4 FAMICON . The goal of this convocation is to help us set our sub-regional goals and plans. 

 

On February 13th, following this subregional FAMICON, we will have a local convocation to develop the 

goals and plans for the Vegas community. I would like to invite all of you to the local FAMICON. Please 

mark your calendars and stay tuned for more detailed information which will be delivered to you through 

the following e-news. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rev. Ken Doo 

 

 

 


